Dear Tenants!

Based on the Sectoral Recommendation of the State Secretariat for Higher Education, Innovation and Vocational Training of the Ministry of Innovation and Technology, effective from 12 November 2020, Miskolci Diákotthon Kft. has introduced the following measures to prevent the further spread of the coronavirus pandemic:

- In the case of equitable housing, only a healthy person who does not show symptoms
 of a new type of coronavirus disease and feels healthy may stay in the dormitory.
 Body temperature measurements are mandatory until 20:00 every day during your
 stay. This should be done daily for all our guests, the person who shows symptoms
 should be isolated immediately. We ask you to show up at the reception every day
 from 06:00 to 20:00 to perform (document) body temperature measurements.
- An epidemiological questionnaire is required during the stay. Please fill in the
 questionnaire placed on the reception desk and throw it in the collection box in the
 reception area.

Please follow the above measures.

Thank you for your cooperation!

Káelné Kovács Rita Miskolci Diákotthon Kft. director

> Miskolci Diákoldina-Ků,